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H. K. BOYLE

e SERVICE REQUIREMENT FOR MODEL 700
RELATIVE TO REMOVAL OF BOLT LOCK

With removal of the bolt lock feature from the Model 700,
several questions have arisen with regard to repairs. This
note sets forth Marketing's desires for handling repairs of

Model 700's.
‘ The various Arms Service repairs shauld be handled [(ollowiny
these guidelines:

o Bolt lock parts (receiver and trigger assembly) not
involved in repair.

No change is to be made to the bolt lock. From a
bolt lock standpoint, the gun is to bhe returned
in the same condition it was received.

0 Receiver or trigger assembly must be replaced as part
of the repair,

The same guidelines as above should be followed.
The features of the firearm should not be changed
during a repair. If parts arec not available to
make such repairs, then the customer should be
given the choice of either having the repair made
(and accepting the feature change) or having the
gun returned without being repaired.
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Replacement of Model 40X, Model 600, and 660 parts should be
handled the same way. If the bolt lock feature will change as
a result of a repair, we must have the customer's permission

in advance of that repair. We must also include the revised
Model 600 instruction folder which is applicable to a gun with-
out a bolt lock, Attached to the booklct should be:

NOTICE

During the repair of your fircarm, it was necessary, duc
to parts availability, to replace parts which affect a
feature of your gun. This modecl has not been produced

for several ycars, and spare parts needed for your repair
have been used up, so parts from current bolt action
production were used. Your gun no longer has a bolt lock,
which means the bolt can now be opened with the safety
switch on either the "S" or "F" position, per page

of the attached instruction book. T

When a Model 700 is returned and the bolt lock feature is changed,
the appropriate instruction book should be cnclosed with the gun.
A note, similar to the one above, should be attached to the in-
struction book.

Repairs made by our Recommended Gunsmiths should follow this
same philosphy. This situation would arise only when the

trigger assembly is replaced, since the receiver is a restricted
. part.
F. T. Millener
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